Sandra Avra

This is the worse thing ever allowed in Arkansas!! To pollute our beautiful national river with hog
waste is unthinkable! Where is the environmental protection agency!! This should be banned. The
hog feces go through the ground water and pollute the river and destroy it and the natural beauty.
No industry should be allowed to pollute a national river. How Can I canoe and see the beautify
when green algae is growing and the water is unsafe to swim in due to hog pollution. Ban this and
all further hog industry in the Buffalo River area. There is plenty of flat land in southern Arkansas
not near a national river that they could raise hogs on in the Delta... WHY HERE!! DENY THIS
PERMIT PERMENENTLY!



